May 20, 1966

Mrs. Harry R. Strasser
2004 52nd Street
Des Moines, Iowa 50310

Dear Mrs. Strasser:

Thank you for your nice letter of May 18th. It's
especially interesting to hear from you on account of your
former working with Mr. J. N. Darling and whom we all remember
affectionately and with great respect. Aldo Leopold was my
elder brother so you can readily see that I do feel a bit
closer to you and your connection with Mr. Darling.

Just as a matter of information, I am sending you
a copy of the instruction sheet which I have given to my
friends who are interested in helping wood ducks with their
nesting problems. Perhaps you have a friend who would like to
have this copy in case you are not situated in an area where
you could consider a project of this kind,

Yours very truly,

Frederic Leopold

FL:MB
Enc.




